

## MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au

## Dear Families,

Welcome back to all our lovely families, we hope you had the most restful holiday period yet. As we begin Term 3, we would like to share some very special news with you all. Our Coordinator Romina is expecting her second child. Romina has a daughter in Year 3 who attends Manly Vale Public School and we are delighted to share the news with you. The baby is due to arrive 22 January, Romina is currently due to go on maternity leave on the last day of term 4. We are currently recruiting for her position to be filled for Vacation Care and 2019.

We have had a lovely time with the children during vacation care the children have been engaged in activities and due to the work on site we have spent lots of time outdoors enjoying the lovely sunshine we've had over the last 2 weeks. The children loved the archery day we had during the second week and we had a large group during our laser tag and bowling excursion. Our popular in centre days were Harry Potter, superhero day and Masterchef. A survey will be sent out shortly for you to provide feedback.

This week we are following on with activities from vacation care and extending on children's interest, if you would like to include activities in the program please contact us.

## From the Manly Vale OSHC Team

